
Works update 
As you will have noticed, the drainage and streetscape works in the Brighton East Village have been 
temporarily put on hold. We thank traders for their patience and would like to take the opportunity to provide 
you an update.

Despite our best efforts and planning, some complex service clashes were discovered onsite and as such 
have made the works unsafe to proceed. We are currently working to find a solution to connect the drainage 
works along the Nepean Highway with those carried out in the Hawthorn Rd streetscape. 

We are now progressing with an alternate drainage design that requires further investigation before the rest 
of the construction work can proceed. 

Once we have a clear design solution Council officers will liaise with traders to ensure we complete these 
works with minimal disruption to business.

Streetscape works
We understand that the unfinished streetscape works have left the shopping village with reduced services and 
confusion around parking. We have organised for temporary bins and parking signage to be installed on 20 
March 2020 until the remaining works can be completed. 

We will also provide vehicle protection stops in the Clive Street parking bays where the works have left the 
kerb at an inappropriate height.

We are arranging with the contractor to return to site as soon as possible and will provide further detail of the 
dates as soon as available. 

We apologise for the further inconvenience due to the extended timeframe for construction and acknowledge 
the impact of the construction works on residents and traders.

Stay informed
To receive regular updates as the project progresses be sure to follow the project on Have Your Say at 
bayside.vic.gov.au/HaveYourSay

For more information
Jalpan Desai
Phone: 9599 4779  
Email: jdesai@bayside.vic.gov.au
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